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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6 billion over 
the next four years to deliver more than 170 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over four years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW.

Schofields Public School

A project is underway to upgrade Schofields Public 
School. The project will deliver 27 new flexible 
teaching spaces and upgraded core facilities to be 
built where the existing school facilities are located. 

Progress summary

Day 1 Term 1 2019 marked the move to the temporary 
school at Schofields Public School. 

Work has been continuing to progress the planned 
upgrade.

In late 2017 new planning laws meant the project 
was reclassified as a State Significant Development 
which changed the approvals process and timeline. 
The State Significant Development Application was 
lodged in early 2018 and the project was approved on 
12 March 2019.

Next steps

Site preparation will start this month and is expected 
to be completed by the end of June. 

Information booth

In order to provide an opportunity for members of 
the school community to ask questions of the project 
team, an information booth will be held at the school 
on Thursday 16 May from 2.30 to 4pm.
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